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Dear [insert MP name],

I am writing to you as your constituent, to ask for your support for a new campaign which is calling on the Government and NHS to set a new target: to double the five-year survival for the six least survivable cancers to 28% by 2029, as part of the renewed NHS 10-year plan.
The campaign is being led by the Less Survivable Cancers Taskforce, a coalition of charities who represent the six least survivable cancers in the UK – lung, liver, brain, oesophageal, pancreatic, and stomach cancer. 
I support this campaign because [include details of why this campaign is important to you].
Around 70,000 people are diagnosed with one of these cancers in England every year, yet their collective five-year survival stands at just 14%. This means that less than one in five people will still be alive five years after being diagnosed. 
I am supporting the Taskforce and want to see five-year survival doubled to 28% by 2029. This would save an extra 10,000 lives each year.
A new NHS plan with updated objectives for cancer is currently being prepared for integration with the existing Cancer Strategy in England – we want a five-year survival target for these cancers to be included.
The first step towards doubling the five-year survival is having an officially recognised target to work towards. I am hoping you will help us achieve that. 
How you could help:
· Please contact the Taskforce team pledging your support – email taskforce@plmr.co.uk or call 020 3463 0815.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Write to the Chief Executive of NHS England, Simon Stevens, and to Matt Hancock, Secretary of State for Health and Social Care, calling on them to support a new target – you can access template letters here bit.ly/LSCTLetterToSecretaryOfState

· Show your support via social media, tagging the Taskforce Twitter account @LessSurvivable and using the campaign hashtag #28by29

Your support could really make a difference. Thank you for taking the time to read this letter.

Yours sincerely,
[INSERT NAME]
[ADDRESS INCLUDING POSTCODE]

[image: ]FOR MORE INFORMATION ON THE CAMPAIGN PLEASE VISIT WWW.LESSSURVIVABLECANCERS.ORG.UK
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What do lung, liver, brain, oesophageal, pancreatic and stomach cancer have in common?
For each of them, there is less than a 1 in 5 chance of survival over five years.

The Less Survivable Cancers Taskforce is working to double the survival rate of these cancers.
Please drop in to see how you can help.
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